



CHARTWELL ELEMENTARY = E-BULLETIN

SEPTEMBER 15, 2025

SPECIAL INFORMATION BULLETIN

Dear Chartwell Families,

A reminder that you are invited and encouraged to attend our **Open House – Meet the Teacher Event** this week!

Date: Wednesday, September 17

- 2:05 PM Early Dismissal
- 2:10 2:30 PM Open House Session One (visit your child's classroom)
- 2:30 2:50 PM Open House Session Two (opportunity to visit a second classroom)

The Open House is an important opportunity for families to:

- Learn about the year ahead, including classroom routines, expectations, and key learning focuses.
- Gain a better understanding of the learning environment and how you can support your child.
- Connect with your child's teacher and see the classroom space in action.

This is a group information session and not a personal student check-in. Individual parent-teacher conferences are scheduled for October 8th and 9th.

Children are welcome to play outdoors during the sessions. Please remind them that they should remain outside rather than in classrooms or hallways while presentations are taking place.

We look forward to welcoming you and sharing an overview of the exciting year ahead!

Parking will be available on the gravel field. Please enter from Sentinel's parking lot

Thank you

Hot Lunch Orders Open

Hot Lunch ordering is now open!

Please place your order promptly—the first Hot Lunch day is **Tuesday, September 22**.

The **Chartwell Hot Lunch Program** helps parents reduce the stress of morning lunch prep by offering a wide range of options, including **allergy-friendly and vegetarian meals**.

This program is also **our school's largest fundraiser**—every order directly supports enriching opportunities and experiences that contribute to a well-rounded education for all students.

Parent Registration

- New Parent Registration: https://munchalunch.com/register
- Returning Parent Login: https://munchalunch.com/login

For help with registration or other questions, please email: chartwellhotlunch@outlook.com

Get your Chartwell Spirit Wear!

Place your orders now through School Cash Online.

We have:

- Grey and Navy T-shirts
- Pullover Hoodies in Grey and Navy
- New this year: Grey or Navy full-zip Hoodies

Go to: westvancouver.schoolcashonline.com and order now!

